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COMCAST

March 3, 2020

City Clerk

City of Ann Arbor

301 E. Huron St, 2nd FL.
Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Re: Cartoon Network Moving to Digital Preferred Package

Dear City Clerk:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to Xfinity TV

services. Accordingly, please note that effective May 5, 2020, Cartoon Network will only be available as
part of Digital Preferred. It will no longer be available as part of Digital Starter TV service, the Kids &
Family Genre Pack, or the Latino 300 and Latino 450 packages. We are notifying impacted customers of
these changes through a bill message.

Also, on March 24, 2020, WE TV will be added to the Entertainment Package.
Additionally, on April 21,2020, WGN America will be added to the Entertainment Package.

Please feel free to contact me at 734-359-2308 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

v

KyleV.M  rek

Manager of External Affairs
Comcast, Heartland Region
41112 Concept Drive
Plymouth, M1 48170



